
Summer Jam for kids grades 4-8,  
starts June 4th from 2-4 PM and 

meets every Wednesday.  

 

Snacks, bible stories and activities will keep 
the kids entertained and  growing in faith all 

summer long!  

 

If you would like to volun-
teer Let Leah know. 

Congratulations to  Nolan and 
Libby on their  milestone of 

graduating High School!   

 

May God’s blessings always go 
with you on your future adven-

tures!!  

Thank you 
to every-
one who 

helped the 
SS kids 

reach their of-
fering goal for 
this semester.  

We raised $560 
for Leader Dogs 

for the Blind! 

 VACATION BIBLE 
SCHOOL  

July 21st-24th 
5-8 pm 

Let’s get Captivated 
Psalm 121 1-2 

I Lift My Eyes To the 
Mountain  

 
Supper served every night 

Registration is OPEN!  
Registration forms are in the narthex, FB 

page and in this newsletter 

Any questions or to volunteer please see Leah 

Celebrate DADS!!! 

June 15th 
is Father’s 

Day and 
Dads are 
super cool 

so we are celebrating 
with Ice Cream Sundaes 
after worship @ 10:00 
in the fellowship hall 


